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Date: July 11, 2013

Federal Communications Commission

Authorization and Evaluation Division

Subject: Short-term confidentiati§ request regarding application for certiication of FCC lD: QE9LD-67

Pursuant to DA 04-1705 of the Commission's public notice, we request short-term confidential treatment for the

fuflowing information untilAug 24,mtg in order to ensure sensitive business information remains confidential until

the actual marketing of the device.
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Sincerely yours,

Sincerely yours,

Antti Koinuloinen
Iitle: Chief Technology Officer
E-Moil: ontti.koinuloinen@quuppo.cgm
Tel.: +358 5A 4862746


